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 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 
 REPORT NO. 49 OF THE 
 
 SPECIAL COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
 (BUDGET) 
 
 For consideration by the Council 
 of the City of Vaughan 
 on May 25, 2004 
 
 
 
 
The Committee of the Whole met at 7:06p.m., on May 20, 2004. 
 
Present:  Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 

Mayor Michael Di Biase 
Regional Councillor Mario F. Ferri 
Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio 
Regional Councillor Linda D. Jackson 
Councillor Tony Carella 
Councillor Susan Kadis 
Councillor Peter Meffe 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco 

 
The following items were dealt with: 
 
1 PROPOSED 2004 OPERATING AND CAPITAL BUDGETS 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the following Budget Committee recommendation, dated May 20, 2004, be approved;  
 
2) That the following deputations and written submissions be received: 
 

a) Ms. Angela Bortoluzzi, 70 English Daisy Court, Kleinburg, L0J 1C0, and written 
submission dated May 20, 2004, and photographs submitted; 

b) Ms. Julie Starr, Vaughan Environment Action Committee, and newspaper articles 
submitted; 

c) Ms. Silvana Di Maria, 5 Oxbow Court, Woodbridge, L4H 2V4; 
d) Mr. Jack Maynard, on behalf of Woodbridge Fair, 33 Thistlewood Avenue, Suite 106, 

Woodbridge, L4L 8V8; 
e) Mr. Steve Pottins, City of Vaughan Hockey Association; 
f) Mr. Richard Schwartz, 68 Robinwood Trail, Thornhill, L4J 6K7; 
g) Mr. P. Riccardi, 207 Mathewson Street, Maple, L6A 1B8; 
h) Mr. Nick Pinto, West Woodbridge Homeowners’ Association, 57 Mapes Avenue, 

Woodbridge, L4L 8R4; 
i) Ms. Diane Rembacz, Columbus Trail Residents Association, 208 America Avenue, 

Maple, L6A 3E8, and written submission; 
j) Ms. Denise Mammoliti, 391 John Deisman Boulevard, Maple, L6A 3G7; 
k) Mr. Corey DeSanto, 31 Gale Way, Vaughan, L6A 3E8; 
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l) Mr. Peter Larocque, Columbus Trail Residents Association, 38 Gale Way, Maple, L6A 
3G1; 

m) Mr. Nick Giambattista, 122 Windward Crescent, Maple, L6A 3G6; 
n) Ms. Karen Caradonna, Vaughan Girls Hockey Association, 28-100 Arbors Lane, 

Woodbridge, L4L 7G4; 
o) Ms. Sarah Mafra, 46 Convoy Crescent, Maple, L6A 3H3; 
p) Ms. Gloria Riad, 41 Convoy Crescent, Maple, L6A 3H3; 
q) Mr. David Corazza, Vaughan Panthers Minor Hockey Association, 188 Fletcher Drive, 

Maple, L6A 2G2; 
r) Mr. Paul De Buono, Vaughan Watch, P.O. Box 5126, Vaughan, L6A 1R6; and 
s) Mr. Curtis Ambrose, 16 Convoy Crescent, Maple, L6A 3H2; and 

 
3) That the following written submissions be received: 
 

a) Mr. Dino Giuliani, dated May 20, 2004; and 
b) Mr. Shadi Lal Bhatla, President, Thornhill Senior Citizens Club, 1441 Clark Avenue 

West, Dufferin Clark Community Centre, Thornhill, L4J 7R4, dated May 20, 2004. 
 

Recommendation 

The Budget Committee recommends: 

1) That the following report and the presentation of the Proposed 2004 Operating and 
Capital Budgets be received; and 

2) That the deputations from the public be received; and 

3) That this report and the public input be forwarded to the Council meeting of May 25, 2004 
for consideration and approval. 

 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:51 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 


